
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 
Wednesday 
August 1 

Hot Dog Day K-2 
 

Fete Meeting 3.30pm Library 

Friday 
August 3 

Superhero Fun Afternoon 

Saturday 
August 4 FETE! 

Monday 
August 6 

School Assembly 2.30pm 

Tuesday 
August 7 

Nude Food Day 

Congratulations to our Term 3 

2018 Student Reps 

KW Annalise A & 

Lachlan Y 

KB Thomas O & 

Zoe L 

1B Ceanna H-T 1B Seth R 

2W Ace S & 

Bridget M-C 

2B Rohan S & 

Olivia W 

3W Caitlin H &  

Nickolas A 

3B Georgie S & 

Rhys T 

4W Thomas L & 

Sascha B 

4B Massimo R 

& Lauren P 

5W Zachary C & 

Mia S-B 

5B Savannah E 

& Jasmine R 

6W Jai Carratt & 

Taleisha M 

6B Jonah B & 

Alyssa S 

K-6 
Gold 

Hamish J K-6 
Gold 

Luis V 

Term 3, Week 2 
 
Tuesday July 31, 2018 

St Monica’s Primary School 

NEWSLETTER  

 

WEBSITE: www.stmonicasrichmond.catholic.edu.au 

PO Box 274 -32 Francis Street, Richmond 2753  Principal:     Mr Cameron Lievore 

Phone: 4570 3700         Assistant Principal:  Mrs Jacqui Van Der Burg 
Parish ~ Phone:  45781410   Parish Administrator:  Fr Clifford D’Souza  
  

 

Dear Families, 
Congratulations and a very big ‘thank you’ to everyone in our 
wonderful community, for helping us to reach our target of $10,000 
through our walk-a-thon last term. Mrs Duval announced the good 
news at yesterday’s assembly - to a very excited school! As a result, all 
children will enjoy a fun afternoon this Friday and may come to school 
dressed as a super hero. 
 
Congratulations to Desmond H from Year 1 who won a $100.00 
voucher for raising a staggering $744.00! Other children who raised in 
excess of $100.00 were: 
 
Aurora A   $686.15 
Ashleigh T   $380.00 
Jack J   $335.00 
Ceanna H-T   $235.00 
Felicity R   $220.00 
Jacinta A   $120.00 
Lucas R   $110.00 
Rohan S   $110.00 
 

The grade that raised the most money (and who get a pizza party as a 
reward) was Kindergarten who raised an incredible $2102.25, closely 
followed by Year 2 who raised $1972.10. 
 

Once again, I would like to thank Mrs Duval who spent many hours 
organising the walk-a-thon and encouraging the children to get 
sponsors and all families who supported us by walking with us on the 
day. St Monica’s is truly a blessed community! 
 

Congratulations and well done to all children who participated in ‘Mr 
Lievore’s Winter Reading Challenge’. Over 75 entries were received 
and all went into the draw to win a bag of books. The following 
winners were drawn out and will hopefully enjoy many happy hours 
reading the books that they won: 

Kinder: Luke W 
Year 1: Ellie J 
Year 2: James N 
Year 3: Lucas R 
Year 4: Liliana P 
Year 5: Emma L 
Year 6: Charlize S 
 

Cameron Lievore 
Principal 

Help Wanted! 
 

Help is required this Friday for the set-up of the Fete from 8:30am. We require lots of helping hands as we 
still have the wrapping of the prizes for the chocolate wheel to finish as well as all the other jobs to do. Please 
come along even if it is for ½ - 1 hr of your time. We will have a movie on in the hall for your younger children 

if you need to bring them. 
Many hands make light work! 

 

Hot Dog Day 

Wednesday1st August 
Yrs K-2 

Wednesday 11th August 
Yrs 3-6 

Hot Dog $3.50 
With sauce 

http://www.stmonicasrichmond.catholic.edu.au/


 

Canteen Roster 
Thank you to the following parents who will be working in our canteen 
 this week. We appreciate the time and effort you give to our 
students. If you are unable to attend on your rostered day  
please contact Michelle on 0405 103 866 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cake Raffle Roster 

Cake Raffle is held each Thursday morning. Check each fortnight to 
see if your child is rostered to supply a cake on this day. The cake 
can be homemade or purchased from the grocery store. Tickets are 
sold for 20c each. All proceeds go towards purchases for our library.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Afternoon Pick up 

I would like to remind all families that the school expectation is that children who are not travelling home by bus are collected 
promptly at the end of the school day. While there are occasions when parents are running late (and we understand that this 
does happen), a courtesy call to the school office would be much appreciated. Thank you for your understanding and support 

in this matter. 
 
Attendance 

Parents are reminded of their responsibilities in ensuring that children attend school regularly. The Education Act (1990) 
outlines these responsibilities in explicit detail. When children are absent from school for any length of time, including late 
arrival and early departure, a written explanation is required. Without an explanation, the school is required to record the 
absence as ‘unexplained’. Schools and school systems are required to report on student absences each year to the Department 
of Education and Training. Absences are also reported in our annual audit. I thank you for your continued understanding and 
support in this important matter. 

 
Attention Defence Force families, 

It's that time of year again when postings are coming out. If you do know that you are being posted, could you please let the 
school or myself know, so that vacancies can be filled. 
Thanking you, 
 
Therese Bradley 
Defence School Transition Aide 
 
 

Enrolments 2019 

For parents wishing to enrol their child in Kindergarten for 2019 applications are now being accepted. Interview times are 
being timetabled and conducted with the aim that they will be completed by Thursday 27th September 2018. If you have any 
relatives or friends considering enrolling their child at St Monica’s in 2019, now is the time to remind them to return their 
applications at the school office. Enrolment forms are available from the school office during the school office hours.

 

Happy Birthday to the children celebrating their 
birthday over the next 2 weeks ………………. 

Archie J KB 

Tayla K 6W 

Clayton B 6B 

Phoenix L KW 

Hunter C 2B 

Mikaela F 6W 

Levi R 3B 

Andreus X KB 

Alec B 6B 

James N 2W 

Jack J KB 

Ellie L 1B 

Eamonn P 2B 

Ariana P 6B 

Amelia V 2B 

Wednesday  
1st August 

Belinda Battese & 
Charlene Scicluna 
Hot Dog Day K-2 

Friday 
3rd August 

Louisa Cremen & Elle Miller 

Monday 
6th August 

Beverly Owens 

Wednesday 
8th August 

Kerry Robinson & Alex Bourke 
Hot Dog Day Yrs 3-6 

Friday 
10th August 

Mardi Mantell & Marija Barclay 

Monday 
13th August 

Samantha Owens 

Week 2 – Thursday 2
nd

 August 

KW Jack L KB Jade O 

Year 1 Daniel M 

2W Max T 2B Amelia V 

3W Oliver B 3B Matilda B 

4W Georgia T 4B Isaac T 

5W Halle T 5B Dylan S 

6W Paul V 6B Alyssa S 

K6 Gold Tyrone L 

Week 3 – Thursday 9
th
 August 

KW Phoenix L KB Scarlett P 

Year 1 Tomas N 

2W Zachary W 2B Olivia W 

3W Leonardo B 3B Isabella B 

4W Isabell V 4B Anthony V 

5W Lisa T 5B Hayden T 

6W Aiden W 6B Olivia T 

K-6 Gold Matias M 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

THIS FRIDAY AFTERNOON CELEBRATION 

Come to school dressed as a superhero!  
To celebrate everyone’s SUPER effort in raising money for the school! 

At 2:10pm children will have the option to watch a movie, draw or play board 
games/cards brought in from home. 

 
Children can bring in board/card games such as UNO, chess, snakes and ladders. Games that have minimal small 
pieces. It will be the responsibility of your children to look after their own game. 
 
 
 

 
In the lead up to this year’s Book Week the children will get the opportunity to earn Golden Tickets. Each week at 
assembly 4 golden tickets will be drawn for the chance to win a ‘book of the week’. All tickets will go back into the 
barrel to be drawn again and in Week 6, 6 lucky winners will receive a morning tea hosted by Mr Lievore and Mrs 
Van Der Burg.  
 
You can win a golden ticket by : 
Caring and supporting others 
Showing your manners at all times 
Helping teachers or other students 
Working hard in class 
Showing progress in classwork 
Neat work...fantastic spelling...super Maths understanding!! 
 

 

Monday August 27th Week 6 

11:30am St Monica’s Day Liturgy 

12 - 1pm Open classrooms to view Roald Dahl displays and children’s work 

Book Fair in the library - fundraising for our literacy collection 

1:00pm Picnic in the playground 

The canteen will sell food from the school hall for families. 
1:30pm Book Week Parade 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to the children who have received a Blue Awards Morning Tea in July 

Kindy – Aurora A, Scarlett P, Andreus X, Archie J, Thomas O, Michael L, Austin D, Heath B, Sophia B, 

Mackenzie R, Lachlan Y 

Yr 1 – Lucas O, Rowdy G, Tomas N, Daniel M, Valentina D, Jonathon H,Phoebe B, Bastion C 

Yr 2 – Clinto F, Patrick C, Jonathon P, Elizabeth P, Lachlan E, Charlotte H-H, Scarlet P, Evie S, Dylan R, 

Aaliyah B, Alex D, Eli L, Desmond H, Zac W 

Yr 3- Evie R, Aiden B, Seanna S, Sydney D, Caitlin H, Jenna C 

Yr 5 – Emma L, Isaac O, Samuel K, Dylan B, Isabella N, James A, Joshua J,  

K6G – Jason A, Matias M, Shae N, Tyrone L 



 

School Banking  

 
 

In Term 3, two new reward items from our Super Savers range become 
available to redeem. 

 Mighty Boom Handball 
 Heat Reactor Pencils 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Last Minute Fete Information. 
 
Old Fashion Foods  
Are you a wiz in the kitchen? Do you love to cook? Our Old Fashion Foods Stall is in need of Jams, 
Pickles, Chutney, Slices, Fudge and lots more! Get the kids together and cook up a storm! Cello Bags 
are available to bag your goodies, pop into the office to pick some up.  
 
Cake Boxes  
Cake boxes have been sent home with your youngest child. Please take the time to fill these with 
Home Baked Goods. We do appreciate any donation, but the ones made from the heart are always 
the best sellers!! Return your goods to the school hall Friday morning. 
 

Pick Up your ride passes on the day at the Rides Counter. 
 
Don’t forget to return your raffle tickets for the chance to win some great prizes!  
Help wanted in the hall Friday 3rd August from 8:30am 
 



 
 

St Monica’s Fete Committee 2018 

stmonicasfete@gmail.com 
 

 
 

Thank You to our Major Sponsor 
 
 

 
STARR PARTNERS WINDSOR and NTH RICHMOND 
M: 0488 717 184 D: 02 4587 7577 (Windsor) 
 

Gold Sponsor 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Silver Sponsors 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 

Bronze Sponsors 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


